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BOOK CLUB  

Issue 7 pamphlets (packed with many books and items  
that would be worthy Christmas presents!) have been  
distributed to classes. Orders and payment need to  
be placed with the Library by Monday 28th October.  
You may pay by cash, cheque (made out to Scholastic  
Australia) or credit card.  

DO YOU KNOW OF ANY        
STUDENTS STARTING 

SCHOOL IN 2014? 

Manning Gardens P.S is now    
taking enrolments for next year’s           

Kindergarten. Enrol now!!!! 

Manning Gardens Public School 

GRAPEVINE 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 65 52 6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

What’s Happening 

at the Gardens! 

Tomorrow 

Last Day of SWIMMING 
SCHOOL for students in Years 
2-6 

 

 
 

Next Week (Week 5) 

Tuesday 5th November - 
Live and Light Art Exhibition 
Workshop for selected students 
at the Manning Entertainment 
Centre 

Thursday November 7th - 
Support Unit Sleep out at 
School 

Friday 25th October -  

Whole School Assembly -     
Everyone Welcome 

Next Week (Week 3) 
 

Week 6 

K-1 Water Confidence      
Program Starts every      
Monday for the next 5 Weeks 
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                         Swim scheme for our students in Years 2-6 is just about   
       wrapped up for another year. I had the great pleasure to attend  
       one session and it was a fantastic experience. Our students were 
       engaging in lessons and improving their water safety and      
       swimming skills. Our staff were working so enthusiastically to 
ensure everyone increases their water confidence. We are a great school        
because everyone works together for the students. Swim scheme is but one   
example of this! Well done Manning Gardens PS – a tremendous team effort 
and team success story! 



 

Year 2-6 Intensive Swimming 
Some students across the Support Unit and Mainstream year 2-6 classes have been attending the Intensive     
Swimming Program at the Aquatic and Leisure Centre in Taree.  
The program has been running this week and will continue next week (week 4). So far, the students have thoroughly 
enjoyed the program, built confidence and swimming technique. Well done to all the staff, parents and the students 
involved within the program.  
Remember students and parents that Kindergarten to Year One to return notes for Water Confidence Program will 
commence in week 6 on Monday the 11th of November. This is fantastic program for younger students as it builds 
confidence and water awareness. All students enjoy and benefit from this program every year. 
Please return permissions notes to the office. 
Miss Humphery 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

5/6C have been enjoying some great Lesson’s in Poetry 
writing with National Slam Poet winner - Luka Lesson!   
Luka taught the students to write poetry from their 
hearts and to express themselves through their poetry. 
5/6C thoroughly enjoyed the experience. Below are some 
pictures of Luka Lesson’s Lesson with Poetry! 

 

 

Here is jade with 'Luka lesson' ‐  

Her idol!!! 

 

SCB have been investigating Global Connections in 
HSIE. We discussed products from different countries, 
which then developed into a talk about Halloween and 
why it is celebrated. After this discussion we created 
Jacko Lanterns for Halloween. Here is a picture of our 
Jacko Lanterns. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten have been learning about the 5 human Senses - Hearing, Tasting, Seeing, Smelling and Touching, 
with Miss Barry during Science Lessons. Kindergarten have been turning into Scientists to complete                
experiments about the 5 Senses. Below are some photos of Kindergarten enjoying exploring and creating in     
Science! 

 

 

 

 
Music is a very important part of the curriculum here at Manning Gardens P.S. Students can participate in a range 
of different music lessons including Drumming, Percussion , Dancing,  Recorders and Choir just to name a few. At 
the end of the year there will be a whole school concert to showcase all of the wonderful musical abilities of our   
students and teachers! - Date to be announced soon! There will also be a school spectacular event on at the       
Manning Entertainment Centre with a selected group of students from our school participating. This concert will 
be on Saturday the 23rd of November and will be fantastic… Our students have been working very hard for both        
performances! 

 

 

 

 

 
Music at Lunchtime with MATT ZARB 


